CEDARWOOD ASSOCIATION

PRESIDENT Pauline Ballester 35 Hamilton Rd. 893-5675

VICE-PRESIDENT Claire Moir 39 Virginia Rd. 891-0772



SECRETARY Amy Eastwood 17 Hamilton Rd. 893-3783

TREASURER Judy O'Neil 24 Cedarwood Ave. 894-2975

August 1988

PICNIC

Close to 100 children and adults enjoyed good food and fellowship at the annual Cedarwood picnic on June 25.

YARD SALE

The Cedarwood Association invites you to participate in the 5th ANNUAL CEDARWOOD YARD SALE on Saturday, September 10 from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. (Rain date: Sunday, September 11). Any family wishing to have a yard sale on that day should fill in the form on the back and return it to Judy O'Nell, 24 Cedarwood Ave., by September 4. The cost is \$4.00 for Association members and \$5.00 for non-members. If you wish to join the Cedarwood Association, dues may be included with your registration form. The Association will be advertising in the local and Boston papers.

The Cedarwood Association tables will be located in front of 24 Cedarwood Ave. Maps of yard sale locations will be available, as well as refreshments and a white elephant table. Proceeds from white elephant items will go to the scholarship fund.

DONATIONS NEEDED FOR THE WHITE ELEPHANT TABLE -- such as baked goods (individually wrapped), home furnishings, toys, books, records and plant cuttings. Bring to 24 Cedarwood Avenue at 10 a.m. on Saturday, Sept. 10, or drop them off earlier by contacting Ellie Lyman at 899-7369.

PARKING UPDATE

On June 2,1988, The Public Safety Committee of the Cedarwood Association met with Mr. Shelley Kaplan, Vice-President for Administration at Brandels University, to discuss the problem of Brandels students parking in the neighborhood. As a result of this meeting and a considerable amount of correspondence between Councillor Robert Graves, The Cedarwood Association and Brandels, the university has agreed to take the following actions to abate this problem:

- 1) Amend the student parking and disciplinary regulations effective September 1988, to make parking in the Cedarwood neighborhood a violation of university parking and disciplinary rules and give the university disciplinary authority over it. Students will be required to sign a document indicating an understanding of and an agreement to apply with the regulations.
- 2) The university will erect "no parking" signs in the affected areas and will patrol them and ticket cars which are identified as belonging to Brandeis students and faculty.

In order for these control measures to work, the cooperation of the residents of Cedarwood is also required. Residents are encouraged to report problems caused by Brandeis students to the university. Nuisance

parking should be reported to the main security desk. Telephone 736-5000 and notify the dispatcher so that a campus police officer can be sent to ticket the cars. If you observe people in cars with Brandels Identification on them committing undesirable acts in the neighborhood, (unsafe driving, placing trash or other offensive materials on the lawns or streets in the neighborhood, etc.) please call Public Safety Director, Joe McDonald at 736-4240 or Vice-President for Administration, Shelley Kaplan at 736-4410. Try to give as much information as possible, including make, model, color, and license plate number of the vehicle involved.

SCHOLARSHIP

The Cedarwood Association will award a scholarship to a graduating high school senior again in 1989. The student must be a Cedarwood resident whose family has been a dues-paying member of the Cedarwood Association for two consecutive years. More details will follow in December.

Anyone wishing to make a direct contribution to the fund may send it to Ellie Lyman, chairperson of the Scholarship Committee, 340 Florence Road. Checks may be made out to Cedarwood Association Scholarship Fund.

T-SHIRTS

Cedarwood T-shirts (white cedar tree on green) available at the yard sale or by contacting Judy O'Nell directly (894-2975). Adult \$8.00, Children \$7.00. Profits go to the scholarship fund.

	YARD SALE	
I wish to participate!	Members \$4.00 N	on-members \$5.00
Name	Address	Phone
Membership Dues (fo	or those who would like to be memb	ers and have not yet paid)
	Family Membership	\$ 5.00
	Single Member Household	
TOI	TAL ENCLOSED (membership and/or ya	rd sale registration)
should be made out to t	o with cash or check to Judy O'Nei the Cedarwood Association.	
	NETWORKING REPLY FORM	
need the following se	ervice(s):	;
can provide the follo	with a country of the	•
	owing service(s):	
/ame	Address	Phone_

<<Copies provided by Coleman & Sons>>

Please return this form to Leslie Kilgore, 30 Harland Road.